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From: Gordon Onderdonk
To: Penny Grocholski
Subject: Fwd: Odor Problem
Date: Monday, September 30, 2024 2:28:43 PM

Penny,

Please include in the next commendation noted item to the BOCC.
Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Rich <ricbar@tampabay.rr.com>
Date: September 30, 2024 at 1:43:51 PM EDT
To: Gordon Onderdonk <GOnderdonk@co.hernando.fl.us>
Subject: Odor Problem

 

Mr.Onderdonk
   The residents in Glen Lakes would like to thank-you for installing the odor
eliminator on the lift station on New Orleans St.
                                                                                                                                           
Thank You
                                                                                                                                           
Richard Matula


